

HAMDEN BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING TUESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2016 MINUTES

Adam Sendroff, Board Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M.

Board Members: Lynn Campo, Christopher Daur, Arturo Perez-Cabello (7:40 P.M.), Vic Mitchell, Adam Sendroff, Melinda Saller, and Kathleen Wolak

Staff: Jody Goeler, Mark Albanese, Michael Belden, Gary Highsmith, Karen Kaplan and Christopher Melillo

INFORMATION ITEMS

Presentation of the Superintendent's recommended 2016-2017 Budget.

COMMENTS FROM BOARD MEMBERS

The following board members spoke this evening:

Adam Sendroff, Christopher Daur, and Arturo Perez-Cabello.

COMMENTS FROM PRESS AND PUBLIC

There following people spoke this evening:
Stephanie Kollet, 4 Belmont Street, Hamden
Meg Nowacki, 1134 Dunbar Hill Road, Hamden
Suzanne Perlroth, Pre-K 4 teacher, Church Street School

ADJOURNMENT

Move to adjourn at 8:02 P.M.
 Saller
 Seconded by: Perez-Cabello Unanimous

Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher Daur Secretary to the Board